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  chestatee.artists@gmail.com   
   P.0. Box 572, Dahlonega, GA  30533  
 www.chestateeartists.org
FIRST SATURDAY, 10 am to 5 pm – Hancock Park, Dahlonega, GA

2024 ART IN THE PARK- presented by Chestatee Artists: September 7 
Art in the Park is open to local and regional artists/crafters who create their own original arts/crafts. No buy/sell products are allowed. Prints of artist’s original work are allowed. If you are a NEW applicant, please send images of your work to Letty for review. Images of artwork help feature our artist participants on our Chestatee Artists Facebook page. Since we are limited to 30 booths on the grassy area of Hancock Park, we will need to let applicants know if they met the limit and then make payment. Questions: Letty Rayneri ljrayneri65@gmail.com or (229-291-3623).
BOOTH FEE: $45/PER EVENT for non-members. Members of Chestatee Artists or DAA pay $25 for a booth. Spaces are 10’ x 10’ and sharing a booth is allowed. Booths are located on the grassy area of Hancock Park. Payment through PayPal is payable to chestatee.artists@gmail.com. DO NOT pay with PayPal until you know we have available space.  Check (or money order) payable to Chestatee Artists mailed to: Chestatee Artists,    P O Box 572, Dahlonega, GA 30533. Make payment for September 7 only.  PAYMENT MUST BE MADE prior to the event to reserve your booth space! 
RAIN OR SHINE EVENT:  Weather predictions are not always correct. If you decide not to show up after paying for your booth fee, the payment will be donated to our Arts Education Fund for local non-profits. 
DEADLINE for application & payment! To assure a reserved spot, payment is needed as soon after you know that we have available booth space, as we only have 30 booths on the grass!
Set up/Parking:  Begins around 8 am or after we mark all booth spaces with an RED flag in the middle of your 10’ X 10’ space. Place a chair or item in the spot you select and then begin unloading. Applicants need to supply their own canopy and display items. The Farmers’ Market has moved into the parking lot next to St. Luke’s Parrish Hall, so parking along Hancock Park is available, as well as on Hawkins St.
Type information below, then save and email back to ljrayneri65@gmail.com  ALTERNATIVE: Just email me the information requested below!
Art in the Park EVENT: September 7 ONLY!
Name(s):

Address/City/St/Zip:  






Email:
Cell number:  







Website:
Medium & describe types of items for sale:  
